From: Rachel Willson-Broyles

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: In support of eliminating parking minimums
Date: Friday, August 6, 2021 11:49:24 AM

Dear City Councilmembers,

I support the full elimination of parking minimums in the City of St. Paul. This action is a
crucial part of addressing climate change in our city. I urge you all to support eliminating
parking minimumes.

Sincerely,

Rachel Willson-Broyles, Ward 4 resident

Rachel Willson-Broyles
rwillsonbroyles@gmail.com
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